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September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Backwell Sixth Form Open Evening (2025 Entry) : Thursday 24 October 2024 
 
We would like to invite Year 11 students thinking about enrolling into Backwell Sixth Form, together 
with their parents/carers, to an Open Evening on Thursday 24 October, from 5.00 to 7.15 pm.  The 
Open Evening is your best opportunity to obtain information and advice about Sixth Form course 
choices. 
 
At both 5.00 and 7.00 pm, there will be a talk in the Theatre outlining the nature of the courses 
offered in the Sixth Form and explaining the entry procedures.  From 5.00 to 7.00 pm, there will be 
the opportunity to talk individually to teachers and current students about courses.  In addition, 
Miss Rose Haywood, Assistant Headteacher and Head of Sixth Form, together with members of the 
Sixth Form team, will be available for consultation and advice. 
 
If you are travelling by car to the Sixth Form Open Evening, please enter the school from Station 
Road, park in the main car parks and follow the signs.  Please do not park in the Leisure Centre car 
park, as it is for their customers’ use only.  Also, for security reasons, we lock the gate at the Leisure 
Centre end of the school, so after 5.30 pm you will not be able to gain access to or leave the school via 
this gate. 
 
This evening is normally very well attended because it is open to students from Backwell as well as 
other schools in the area, so please do allow plenty of time to arrive and park. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
J Nunes 
Headteacher 


